Peter Muir

Licensing Officer
Guildford Borough Council
Millmead

Guildford

GUZ 4BB

30/03/2021

Ref: - Oktoburfest new premises licence application.
Dear Mr Muir
In replay to your email of the 29 March Surrey Police are happy with the proposal of this

application to be issued as a mirror licence to GUPLAQS35, as per email proposal from Mr
Harper dated 19* March, therefore we believe a hearing will not be necessary.

Yours sincerely

Insp James Wyatt
Borough Commander.





